
Upcoming Events – Schedule Changes 

The upcoming two weeks have proven to be busy and challenging as we try to launch a 
regular social calendar. Chabad is also interested in helping to foster a Jewish life in 
Collingwood and vicinity and has also planned a Purim event. So we have had to make 
some changes to next week’s social schedule. Here’s what’s happening: 
 

 

  

Newsletter 
Highlights 

 

SCHEDULE CHANGES 

 

SGBJC KID’S PURIM PARTY 
MARCH 24 PM 

 

CHABAD PURIM PARTY MARCH 
24 AM 

 

CANCELLED – PURIM “SHTICK” 
POSTPONED – SHABBAT 
POTLUCK 
 
 

 
 
 
STAY IN TOUCH ON FACEBOOK 

March 16, 2024 



  



What Happened to the Other Events? 

 

There was a Purim Shtick (dinner and schmooze) that was planned for 
March 25. With two Purim parties on March 24, a third Purim event was 
too much to have in such a short time, so the March 25 dinner was 
cancelled. And the Shabbat Potluck that was planned for March 29 will 
also be postponed until after Pesach. 

Stay in Touch on Facebook 

Thanks to Amanda Levine, who set up our Southern Georgian Bay Jewish 
Community Facebook Group, you can now keep track of the goings on of 
our new and growing Jewish community. If you haven’t already received 
an email inviting you to this group, search for ‘Southern Georgian Bay 
Jewish Community’ on Facebook and ask to join. That’s where you can 
find updates about events, keep connected with other members of the 
community. Did you know, for example, that the Town of Wasaga Beach 
just adopted the IHRA definition of antisemitism, thanks to our group’s 
advocacy? Upcoming events and news of interest to our Jewish 
community is posted on our Facebook page. 

Volunteering 

There is lots going on and we can always use someone with enthusiasm 
and untapped talents! If you would like to get involved, we are building 
our community with the efforts of volunteers. We are also starting work 
to designate our organization as a not-for-profit agency. If anyone has 
experience with setting up not-for-profit entities or would like to plan an 
event or contribute to our Jewish community in some way, please reach 
out to me (rashell.feldman@icloud.com or shalom@sgbjc.ca) 

Chag same’ach, 

Rashell Feldman 
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